
The following information contains highlights from the July 24, 2018 Readington Board of Education 
meeting. For complete minutes, please check the district website on or about August 29, 2018. 
 
Superintendent’s Report 
Dr. Jonathan Hart greeted the board and community. Karen Tucker, Supervisor of Pupil Services, 
presented the Harassment, Intimidation and Bullying (HIB) Self-Assessment Report 
 
Finance/Facilities 

● The IDEA (Individuals with Disabilities Education Act) grant application and acceptance of funds in the total 
amount of $365,024 were approved. 

● The ESSA (Every Student Succeeds Act) grant application and acceptance of Title I & Title II funds in the 
total amount of $82,064 were approved. 

● The Title III Consortium portion of the ESSA grant application in the amount of $12,834 with $4,025 
designated for Readington funds and the participating districts was approved.  

● A Shared Services Security Agreement with the Township of Readington to provide security services for the 
2018-2019 school year was approved. 

 
Education/Technology 

● Tuition agreements for Readington students to attend out of district programs for the 2018-2019 school year 
were approved. 

● Level One Services from the New Jersey Commission for the Blind and Visually Impaired for five Readington 
students were approved for the 2018-2019 school year. 

● A donation of a drum set to be used at Holland Brook School from an anonymous donor was accepted. 
 
Personnel 

● Team leaders and coaches, as well as homework room, central detention and club advisors were approved 
for Readington Middle School for the 2018-2019 school year. 

● Kevin Sanders and Paul Yunos were approved as RMS Athletic Coordinators for the 2018-2019 school year. 
● Stipends were approved for teachers participating in the Summer Teacher Academy Program. 
● The following appointment was approved: Kenneth Cubillas (Teacher/Music - Percussion Specialist). 
● The resignations of Nicole Torpey (TBS Special Education Aide); Katherine Cataldi (RMS School Nurse); 

and Jennifer Smith (RMS LA Teacher) were accepted. 
 
Communications 

● Four policies and three regulations were approved for second reading and adopted. One policy was 
approved for first reading. 

 
The next Board of Education meeting is scheduled for August 28, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. in the Board Meeting 
Room at Holland Brook School. Please review the agenda that will be posted on Friday, August 24, 2018 
and consider attending. 
 
 
 
 

Contact: Doreen Harris / 908-534-2897 
dharris@readington.k12.nj.us 


